
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
We are closely monitoring the current Coronavirus situation and are continuing to follow 
the latest advice and guidance issued to us by Public Health England. 
 
As a school, we are committed to safeguarding children and families in the event of 
enforced school closure as a result of the Coronavirus.  
 
In the event of an enforced school closure, our pastoral and safeguarding teams will still 
be available. If there are any issues you feel we should know about or anything that you 
feel we can help with, please email or phone with your enquiry and we will get back to 
you as soon as possible.  
 
Our pastoral and safeguarding staff can be contacted on the below emails -  
 
Jbastable@trinity.newburyacademytrust.org 
ecollett@trinity.newburyacademytrust.org  
adickinson@trinity.newburyacademytrust.org   
sbroad@trinity.newburyacademytrust.org  
bhanlon@trinity.newburyacademytrust.org  
 
If additional assistance is required the following support is available both nationally and 
locally.   
 
https://westberks.foodbank.org.uk/   
https://www.childline.org.uk/ 
https://www.samaritans.org/ 
https://www.mind.org.uk/ 
https://www.gov.uk/report-domestic-abuse 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
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